
Class B Alpine State Championships 
Black Mountain Ski Resort and Chisholm Ski Club 

Greetings, 

Black Mountain Ski Resort and the Chisholm Ski Club are very excited to play host to this year’s Class B 
Alpine events. Although we have all had a rough time this year with the weather, we are very excited in 
having the race hill ready to go. 

With the race hill directly in front of the lodge, it makes for a great event for parents and friends to 
watch.  A short walk from the lodge puts you at the finish arena with all the action. Our Club will be 
streaming live results to the web, as long as the link stays up and live results in the lodge on the big 
screen. All of you have the MPA event schedule and we will adhere to the time line to make sure all 
events go off on schedule. We ask that coaches make the meeting set for Tuesday at 9 a.m. and 
Wednesday at 7:30 a.m. in the conference room.  Please be on time. 
  
For those spectators that want to be on skis, lift tickets can be purchased in the lower level of the 
lodge for $29.00. The base lodge offers a warm get away if needed with two fireplaces to gather 
around. Bathrooms are available both on the first floor and the lower level. Our snack bar offers 
affordable food choices and you can find a malt bar on the second level. 
  
A few housekeeping items you should know about. We expect the day to be very busy with school 
vacations so we ask for your help to manage the crowds. Cubbies are located throughout the lodge and 
we ask that you use them to keep the floors and tables free of gear. Any items found on tables will be 
moved to available cubbies by our staff. Please make sure all of your parents are made aware as well. No 
tailgating or team feeding is allowed in the lodge. There just is no room for large spreads and for people 
to sit. Tailgating is encouraged in the parking lot and a favorite place is in the spillover parking lot to the 
right of the new base lodge. At no time can any electrical items be plugged in on either side of the base 
lodge or inside. For fire and safety reasons, we will ask you to remove them. The old base lodge, now the 
competition center is also a great place to gather and all we ask you to do is clean up after yourself. This 
area is on a first come first serve basis. 
  
For those of you that would like a wax cabin for the event, these are available on a first come first 
serve basis and can be reserved by emailing us at www.chisholmski@gmail.com. These units are lockable 
for all your gear and waxing. Fee for the two day event is $100 plus a refundable $50 key deposit. 
  
Final alpine awards will be held shortly after the conclusion of the boy’s events. Awards ceremony will be 
in front of the base lodge just under the bridge. 
  
Attached is the Mountain risk release form that needs to be signed by all of your athletes. Please 
bring these when you arrive day of race. Drop them off when you pick up your bibs. 
  
Best of luck to you and your team and we look forward to seeing you next week. 

Regards, 
Roger Arsenault 
Race Chairman 


